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Tuesday, January 14, 2025, 6-7 PM EST 

 

Join the Florida College Board team for a webinar on Tuesday, January 14, 2025, 
at 6 PM EST. This session will take a deep dive into the benefits of participating in 
Advanced Placement® (AP) courses. We will provide information that will help 
students and families make informed decisions about which academic pathway 
supports their college and career goals. During this hour-long webinar, you will 
learn about: 

• Benefits of taking Advanced Placement® courses 
• AP Credit Policies 
• Using AP Potential to identify suitable AP courses 
• Utilizing tools and resources available on BigFuture  

Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://collegeboard.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_v8kEqqoxQ-eh9KggZrSlng  
(All registrants will receive a link to the recording at the conclusion of the 
webinar). 
 
OR use this QR code to register: 
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